
REJECT BID FOR BID NO. 22-21 
CORPORATE HANGAR PHASE II PROJECT
September 6, 2022RS-22-120



Background

 Project includes constructing a new corporate
hangar at Killeen-Fort Hood Regional Airport.

 Bidding Process
Advertised March 15 and 22, 2022
Two (2) Bids and one (1) Non-Responsive Bid

Received April 14, 2022
Evaluated by airport consultant and staff on

April 25, 2022
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Discussion

 The consultant and staff’s recommendation was to
award the construction contract to Bounds
Commercial Construction, however, due to delays
in FAA grant funding, the contractor could not
extend their bid, therefore, the consultant and
staff’s recommendation is to reject the bid.
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Alternatives

 Award Bid
 Reject Bid

4



Recommendation

 Staff recommends City Council reject bid for Bid22-
21, Corporate Hangar Phase II Project.
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